
Greetings NHCS Centre Street Families,

We are excited to welcome you to a new school year with us! Below is information regarding the NHCS
Centre Street Campus (CSC) Appropriate Attire Policy as every scholar (except Seniors) will be required to
wear clothing in adherence to the attached school policy. There were some exceptions made last year, and
as we stated then, we are returning to our Appropriate Attire Policy, with a new branding of our uniform
that was suggested by many stakeholders, including scholars!

Please keep in mind this policy was adopted in order to decrease barriers to education, reduce security
concerns, and create a positive school culture.

Appropriate Attire Policy 2022-2023

Notable Changes to Appropriate Attire Policy:
● Scholars are permitted to wear the NHCS jogger sweatpants any day of the week. However, scholars

can only wear our NHCS branded sweatpants, all other sweatpants should not be worn.
● All outer layers (sweatshirts, tshirts, long sleeve shirts) must be NHCS branded. So please be sure to

purchase one of the sweater options.
● Scholars CANNOT wear hoodies or jackets (outer top layer must be NHCS branded)

When & Where to Purchase Clothing
● PRE-ORDER ONLINE by AUGUST 3rd for DISCOUNT - Purchase your NHCS attire by August 3rd on our

College Hype website for a discounted rate! Go to
https://customhype.com/NHCS_Grade8_12/shop/home or call 617-282-8883 to place your order. On
the College Hype website you can also find other NHCS-approved items that your scholar can purchase
and wear to school. Discount is only available until August 3rd! NOTE: Website will be temporarily
closed from August 4 - September 1.

○ All items ordered by August 3rd will be available for pick-up at the CSC Campus during the Final
Pop-up Shop on August 30th.

● Pop-Up Shop #1: August 16th, 9am-11am & 5pm-7pm
○ NHCS clothing items will be available for purchase at CSC Campus, at standard price for any

families who did not pre-order by August 3rd. Inventory will be limited so first come first serve!
● FINAL Pop-Up Shop: Aug 30th, 9am-11am & 5pm-7pm

○ All items purchased online by August 3rd will be available for pick-up at our Pop-up Shop
○ NHCS clothing items will be available for purchase at CSC Campus, at standard price for any

families who did not pre-order by August 3rd or attend the August 16th Pop-up. Inventory will
be limited so first come first serve!

Please reach out to Tanisha Cooper, directly, if you have any hardship regarding the Appropriate Attire
Policy, at tcooper@thenhcs.org. For all other questions or concerns regarding attire, please contact Joanne
Auguste, Dean of Student Culture, at jauguste@thenhcs.org

Respectfully,

Ms. Olivia Brine - Assistant Principal
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